
 
From: Nick Hartley [ ] 
Sent: 04 December 2019 12:45
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Re: NEW APPLICATION POST - NYM/2019/0754/FL - Moorgate Lees Farm, Hawsker
 
Morning Hilary 
 
Thanks for the below.
 
After talking to Elspeth points as follow:
 
We are looking at Belted Galloways as we have had grazing for the last couple of years
and will not winter them inside.
 
As Elspeth suggests for lambing the numbers will be very small and we would make A
Midden for the straw waste which we envisage being minimal well away from the water
course and then spread it later.The spreading would only be carried out when the land is
not frozen or a frost anticipated within 48 hours of spreading and not when the land is
sodden inline with good practice.
 
The fire pond has a separate drain around the whole perimeter to prevent run off from
surrounding land . Also all run off from the roofs will be filtered through a fine mesh
before entering the pond.
 
I hope this fully answers the issue , but please let me know if you need anything else.
 
 



Best
 
 
Nick Hartley

On 3 Dec 2019, at 11:32, Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:
 
Dear Nick,
 
Please see below a request for additional information from the Authority’s Ecologist.
 
I’d be grateful for your comments.
 
Kind regards
 
H. Saunders
 
Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI
Planning Team Leader
Development Management
 
Tel. no 01439 772700
 
 
From: Elspeth Ingleby 
Sent: 02 December 2019 14:38
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Planning
Subject: NYM/2019/0754/FL - Moorgate Lees Farm, Hawsker
 
Dear Hilary,
 
I have no objection to the site of the proposed lean-to and diverting surface water to the
new fire pond (to be built) is acceptable.
 
It is detailed in the supporting agricultural information that the shed will be for lambing
and wintering cattle in addition to general storage. This being the case it would be
helpful if the applicant could clarify how they intend to deal with waste that arises from
this use. I would assume given the relatively low stock numbers that bedding on straw
(or other material) is proposed rather than a slatted system or alternative, however this
will need to be confirmed along with information on where waste material will be stored
when the shed is cleaned out and how they will ensure dirty water doesn’t enter the fire
pond or any other waterbody/watercourse.
 
Many thanks
 
Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP

mailto:h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk



